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As a Polish American, I was looking forward to Post coverage of President Obama’s visit to 
Poland. Imagine my disappointment when the half-page article May 28 [“Obama visits 
monument to Warsaw Ghetto uprising”] mentioned Poland exactly once. 

Rather than focusing on key issues of the president’s first visit to Poland, this disjointed article 
mentioned France and Tunisia twice, Egypt three times, and Russia, Saudi Arabia, Israel, Qatar, 
the Palestinians and the British as often as it mentioned Poland. 

In the opening paragraph, when putting the brutality of Poland’s occupation and the Holocaust in 
proper historical context would have been basic good journalism, the reporter elected not to use 
the word “Nazi” or “German.” This suggests a strange take on European history. 
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